
 

HOPKINTON BOARD OF CANVASSERS – MEETING OF JANUARY 17, 2024 

 

 

Hopkinton Board of Canvassers Meeting Minutes 

Hopkinton Town Hall, 1 Town House Road, Hopkinton, RI 02833 

January 17, 2024 

9:30 A.M. 

 

 
Present:   Sandra Johanson, Judith Scholfield, Cynthia Davidson and Clerk Marita Murray. 

 

 The Board discussed the Presidential Preference Primary and the polling locations 

to be used. 

 

 A MOTION WAS MADE BY MS. JOHANSON AND SECONDED BY MS. 

SCHOLFIELD TO HAVE ALL THREE POLLING LOCATIONS OPEN FOR 

THE PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY. 

  

 In Favor:  Johanson, Scholfield, Davidson 

 Opposed:  None 

 

SO VOTED 

 

 Ms. Scholfield submitted a letter of resignation to commence on March 1, 2024. 

 

 There was discussion about who will cover the early voting schedule of 12:00 p.m. 

to 2:00 p.m.  No decision was made. 

 

 The contacting of poll workers was discussed and it was decided that Ms. Johanson 

would find poll workers for Precinct 1402; Ms. Davidson would find poll workers 

for Precinct 1401 and Ms. Murray would find poll workers for Precinct 1403. 

 

 The next meeting was scheduled for February 12, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

Marita D. Murray, CMC 

                                Board of Canvassers Clerk 

 


